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UOG hosts ‘Sea of Green’ community outreach event  
at GPO on July 20 

 
The University of Guam will be hosting a community outreach event designed to 
provide information about its student support programs and on-the-spot academic 
advisement. UOG’s "Sea of Green” will be held on Saturday, July 20, 2024, at the 
Guam Premiere Outlets from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
 
Representatives from various student support offices such as admissions, financial 
aid, counseling, degree programs and more will be available to provide information 
and help students through processes such applying for admission, choosing a major, 
submission and tracking of FAFSA, counseling on financial aid opportunities, and 
more!  
 
“We’re looking forward to meeting with members of the community — especially our 
future and current UOG students — at the Sea of Green event at GPO on July 20,” 
said Dr. Gena Rojas, Interim Dean of Enrollment Management and Student Success. 
“It’s fantastic opportunity to enhance your knowledge about college, explore 
opportunities, and connect with UOG’s student support team.” 
 
For more information, contact Mr. Evander DeGuzman, Interim Student Life 
Coordinator at 671-735-0246 or by email at deguzmane@triton.uog.edu. 
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